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To my fellow Elks, 
 

Elk members for re-electing me as your Exalted Ruler for the 2024-

my position without their constant help and devotion to the 
lodge. Thank you so much! 

 
Now, winter is almost gone, and spring is just around the corner. This means a new 
Elk year is upon us with a lot of hard work to be done. I look forward to working 
with my new officers, committee advisors and lodge members to promote Elkdom 
and continue to merit the awesome job we do here at Lyndon 2052. 
 
I want to congratulate the new KY State President, Greg Swinney, and his 1st Lady, Li-
sa. I look forward to their visit in July. Please come out and meet our State President 
and 1st Lady and show your kindness  and appreciation. 
 
I want to also say thank you to Debbie Wood for graciously accepting the job and title 

perfect in her new role. 
 
In March the lodge will begin our kickball leagues. If you are interested in volunteer-
ing contact Bob Swoboda, or sign the volunteer list on the bulletin board. Thank you 
to all the volunteers who helped make last year successful! 
 
On April 21st, Louisville Lodge 8 will be hosting the D.D. 
Clinic. If anyone is interested in learning more about Elk 
functions, charities, or events please attend this worthy D.D. 
Clinic meeting. 



 

 

 

Do you have updates that you want to share in 
the Newsletter?!? 

   

May 2nd, the lodge will be having a Thurby Dance Party! The Amber Martin Band will 
be performing. Food and concessions will be available for purchase. Small cover 
charge required. 
 
May 4th, Derby Party at the Elks! Please bring a dish and enjoy the fastest 2 minutes in 
sports! Come out and have some fun with fellow Elks! 
 
May 11th

lent auction provided by Dave and Jane Schoenbachler and fellow members. There 
will be a fish fry during the silent auction for donations. If any members have items to 
donate for the silent auction, please contact Dave ASAP. Everyone come out and sup-
port this important fundraiser. Elks Care, Elks Share! 
 
May 12th is our Mothers Day Dinner! Everybody please bring your mother to the Elks 

much we love them! 
 
In conclusion, thank you again for re-electing me as your E.R. What a privilege it has 
been to represent the best lodge in 
Kentucky! Together we accom-
plished so much as Elks and with 

on a prosperous future. Thank you 
to all and God bless our wonderful 
Lyndon Lodge 2052. 
 
Thank you sincerely, 

Jackie Lowe,   Exalted Ruler  
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Next Newsletter Updates Due: 

Friday, May 17th 

LODGE  OFFICERS  
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In Loving Memory 
 Mark Brown 

 

May 11, 1956   March 15, 2024 

In Loving Memory 
  

 

April 26, 1961   March 13, 2024 

TO OUR ABSENT MEMBERS 
IN VAIN WE CALL 
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